
November 2019 Newsletter 

 
We will be closing up the Grange building for the winter after the November 
18th presentation. This is the last newsletter of 2019. We will be meeting over 
the winter at the Bristol Library in Jan, Feb., and March at 7 pm on the 3rd 



Monday of the month.



 



 


